From: Kristin Rucinski

To: Cdbg
Subject: Draft 2014 Annual Action Plan
Date: Sunday, September 08, 2013 7:19:30 PM

Dear CDBG staff,

After reviewing your 2014 annual action plan, | just wanted to take a moment to say
thank you for partnering with our local non-profits. Your support is making it
possible for some great work to be done in our community.

-Kristin

Kristin Rucinski, MSW

Executive Director

The Road Home Dane County
formerly Interfaith Hospitality Network
128 E. Olin Avenue, Suite 202
Madison, WI 53713

294-7998 x 302

www.trhome.org

"Solutions for homeless families"
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